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TeamWorks - HCM System Updates 

 

Saving Favorites for the HCM System Updates 

Instructions 

 

The State Accounting Office will implement TeamWorks HCM System Updates that will go live in October 

2022. With the updates, your “Favorites” you currently have saved in HCM will not automatically transfer, 

so it is important you notate your current favorites full navigation paths to manually create them with the 

new updates. 

 

How do I save my current favorites for the new TeamWorks HCM System Updates? 

In order to retain your favorites, you must manually copy or write the full navigation path of each of your 
favorites, or you can take screenshots when navigating to a favorite.  
 
Below is an example of a “Favorites” menu saved in Employee Self Service. Currently, the “Favorites” 
menu is located in the top left-hand corner of the page. 
 
Favorites menu: 
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Once you click on your one of your “Favorites” the full navigation appears at the top of your page. You 

should either write down or take screenshots of each navigation path to retain for the TeamWorks HCM 

System Updates in October 2022.  

Below is an example of the navigation path for the “Timesheet” favorite the employee has saved. 
 

Navigation Path: 

 

For more assistance using Favorites, please refer to the Adding Favorites and Deleting Favorites job 

aids. 

If you have additional questions: 

 

1. Visit the State Accounting Office website at http://www.sao.georgia.gov/  
2. Visit the HCM System Updates website at https://sao.georgia.gov/twhcmsysupdates 

3. Contact the SAO Customer Service Center at 404-657-3956, 1-888-896-7771, or hcm@sao.ga.gov  

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sao.georgia.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cmarla.pruitte%40sao.ga.gov%7Cb160c01cb8e640a03a4908da7bd25b7b%7C512da10d071b4b948abc9ec4044d1516%7C0%7C0%7C637958440645489014%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IIyjRijKCqMybsVf%2FZjY%2FC25aDZoBXqZ%2F6i7QUihqsg%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsao.georgia.gov%2Ftwhcmsysupdates&data=05%7C01%7Cmarla.pruitte%40sao.ga.gov%7Cb160c01cb8e640a03a4908da7bd25b7b%7C512da10d071b4b948abc9ec4044d1516%7C0%7C0%7C637958440645645307%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wYtNHBHMRYYV9q24GMjxQZHtiy6H610fk3Yet8zQ20o%3D&reserved=0
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